
Newsletter 
March 2025 

YOUR NEW SPRING SUMMER 
MENU HAS ARRIVED! 
(Full-size menu attached)

Get ready for a menu packed 
with summery goodness, 
perfect for those hot, 
sunshine-filled months!

The menu will go live on 
ParentPay after the Easter 
half-term and features a mix 
of beloved classics and 
exciting new additions. 

We’re especially thrilled to 
welcome back the hugely 
popular Greek-inspired food 
concept Yamas! with some 
delicious new dishes! More 
detail on these below 

Your New Spring / Summer Menu is here!   

A Taste of Greece with Yamas! 
We’re reintroducing Yamas!, our Greek-inspired food 
concept, featuring two exciting new dishes! Greek cuisine 
is known for its fresh ingredients, bold flavours, and 
comforting meals - so get ready to say “Opa!” (Hooray!) 
and enjoy a delightful taste of the Mediterranean!

Greek Macaroni Beef Pastitsio 
Love lasagne? You’ll love Pastitsio! This classic Greek dish layers tender macaroni 
with a rich beef and tomato sauce, topped with a creamy béchamel. Similar to 
lasagne but with macaroni instead of pasta sheets, it’s a comforting, cheesy 
favourite with a Mediterranean twist.

Spinach and Cheese Whirl with Rice 
Inspired by Spanakopita, this dish features flaky pastry filled with spinach, creamy 
cheese, and herbs, baked to golden perfection and served with rice. A delicious, 
Greek-inspired vegetarian option!



Information 
Introducing Our New Spring/Summer Menu!
We’re excited to bring you our brand-new Spring/Summer 2025 
menu, created with input from parents, schools, and pupils! We 
listened to your feedback asking for more variety and have worked 
hard to develop a menu that offers a greater range of cuisines and 
flavours into every school day.

This menu focuses on freshness, seasonality, and variety, perfect for the lighter, brighter 

months ahead. In response to your suggestions, we’ve included a wider selection of dishes, 

giving children the chance to enjoy different cuisines on the same day, while still keeping their 

beloved favourites.

We’ve kept popular classics like Roast Chicken, Fish & Chips, and Macaroni Cheese, while also 

introducing exciting new dishes such as Green Thai Chicken Curry and as above the new Greek 

Macaroni Beef Pastitsio. This balance of familiar favourites and new flavours allows children to 

enjoy a wider variety of meals while still feeling comfortable with their choices.

Following the previous vote by schools to serve jacket potatoes 
three days a week, which proved unpopular, we’ve listened to the 
feedback and held a re-vote. An overwhelming 95% of schools 
voted to bring back jacket potatoes every day!

As a result, jacket potatoes have returned to the menu five days a 
week!

We’re so excited to reintroduce this popular and versatile option, 
ensuring all students can enjoy their favourite jacket potatoes with 
a variety of delicious toppings throughout the week!

Jacket Potatoes. . . 
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